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11 July 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

I hope you are well. It was fantastic to see so many of you during our information evening last week.  During 

the evening I mentioned the need to collect essential data regarding your child by using MCAS (My Child At 

School). This will enable efficient contact between school and home, as well as support your child as they 

begin their journey into secondary school.  

What is MCAS used for?  

‘My Child at School’ will allow you to initially upload all relevant and essential information required 

before your child starts secondary school.   

The process is straight forward:  

- You will receive an email from The Blue Coat School with a login/password prompt to the MCAS app 

or website (dependent on your preference). Please check your ‘junk mail’ if you have not received 

this email to your inbox.  

- Once you have downloaded the app (or viewed the MCAS website), simply use the information from 

your email to login and set a password (this will be the email address you have previously provided 

for us).  

- Once this process has been completed you will be able to access the information we hold regarding 

your child.  

- Could I ask you to check and save this information or update/add further details. This is particularly 

important for both contact and medical information.  

 

Please see the helpful instructions below to support you in this process.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To get started you can simply download the app 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To get started you can simply download the app 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Once the app is downloaded enter your email address (this must be the same e-mail address that you have 

provided us with previously).  

 

 

Apple devices users  

https://apps.apple.com/gb/app/mychildatschool/id1394575255 

 

Android devices users  

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.bromcom.mcas&pcampaignid=web_share 

https://apps.apple.com/gb/app/mychildatschool/id1394575255


 

 

 

 

 

If you have not provided us with an email account or not received an MCAS initial email (please check your 

junk mail), can you contact the SetforSeven@aldworth.hants.sch.uk email indicating yours and your child’s  

name and we will ensure that an account is created for you to access.  

Best Wishes, 

 

 

Mrs C Jakes  

Deputy Headteacher  
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